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Hello Kerri,
 
Please accept this email as MTO comment to the proposed as seen in the attachment.
 
The proposed subdivision is outside the Ministry of Transportation area of authority as prescribed by
the Public Transportation and Highway Improvement Act.   The ministry has no additional
comments.
 
Kevin Ellis,
Senior Project Manager, NW Corridor Management Section, MTO.
 

From: Kerri Reid <planning@oliverpaipoonge.on.ca> 
Sent: May 31, 2023 10:41 AM
Subject: Notice of Subdivision Applications
 

CAUTION -- EXTERNAL E-MAIL - Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender.

Good Morning,
 
Please see attached a Notice of Public Meeting for two Subdivision applications that are currently

being reviewed by the Municipality. The commenting period will run until June 30th in the absence
of regulations for a public meeting/notice requirements. 
 
Please send any comments or questions to myself at this email, or give me a call at the number listed
below.
 
Thank you,
 
Kerri Reid
Manager of Planning
Municipality of Oliver Paipoonge
3250 Highway 130
Rosslyn ON P7K 0B1
T: 807-935-2613 ext. 6
F: 807-935-2161
planning@oliverpaipoonge.on.ca
www.oliverpaipoonge.ca
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Please consider the environment before printing this email.
This e-mail and any files transmitted with it are confidential and are intended solely for the use of
the individual or entity to whom they are addressed.  If you are not the intended recipient or the
person responsible for delivering the e-mail to the intended recipient, be advised that you have
received this e-mail in error and that any use, dissemination, forwarding, printing, or copying of this
e-mail is strictly prohibited.  If you have received this e-mail in error, please immediately notify the
Municipality by telephone at (807) 935-2613.
 
 


